Adam Kurzydlowski
14 Riverside
Monaghan, Co. Monaghan
087 166 1473
a.kurzydlowski1@nuigalway.ie

February 21, 2016

Dear Sir/Madam

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am a final year LLB student at NUI Galway, having already completed Corporate Law degree from the same university I am taking this opportunity to apply for the Summer Internship Programme. I was introduced to this Summer Internship Programme by Byrne Wallace representative’s presentation at my university. I was highly impressed by their professionalism and how proud they were to represent Byrne Wallace. I know that your firm places a particular emphasis on professional development of all the interns. Such environment geared towards professional development would be ideal start for someone like me who just have graduated from university. 
 
Because of bilingual education as well as knowledge of legal issues among polish community in Ireland I would be very happy to work on cases dealing with language or national origin discrimination, but I’d also be delighted at the opportunity to work in any of the areas on which your office focuses.

During my degree I have also spent year in Germany as part of student exchange program Erasmus. During that time I had opportunity to see how does civil law legal system operates, and how much it varies compared to common law in Ireland. It was also enormous chance to improve my German as well as learn about German culture and history. 

I have enclosed curriculum vitae highlighting my education. I hope to have the opportunity to interview with you about a summer position. Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.

Yours faithfully,
Adam Kurzydlowski
